
 

 
 
 
1 April 2022 
 
 
Dear Residential Care Residents, Families and Staff  
 
 
Further to our previous communication we are pleased to advise that residents of 
Banksia, Lillipilli and Prospect are once again able to welcome visitors and go on 
excursions.   
 
Our COVID-19 testing protocols have been completed with no further positive test 
results.  This is good news and a testament to the efforts of staff and residents during 
what has been another disruptive week for our broader Northern Rivers communities. 
 
Our staff are continually inspired by the fortitude, strength and humour exhibited by 
residents during times of adversity.  They are truly remarkable. 
 
As you would be aware community cases continue to rise and we once again take 
this opportunity to encourage everyone to consider regular testing prior to visiting 
your loved ones in aged care. 
 
Thank you once again for your support. 
 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kelli Potts  
EXECUTIVE MANAGER 
OPERATIONS & FINANCE 

 


